UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS AT URBANA-CHAMPAIGN

Professor of Chemistry Associate Director of Campus Sustainability Institute for Sustainability, Energy, and Environment 1101 W. Peabody, Suite 350, MC-635 Urbana. IL 61801



BENJAMIN J. MCCALL Telephone: (217) 244-0230 FAX: (217) 244-2006 campus-sustainability@illinois.edu

October 6, 2015

Allan Stratman
Executive Director
Facilities & Services

Dear Al,

I am writing on behalf of the Illinois Climate Action Plan Working Group to formally transmit a recommendation on expanding plastic recycling from the SWATeam on Purchasing, Waste, and Recycling. Attached you will find a form summarizing the iCAP Working Group's assessment of the recommendation, and the SWATeam recommendation itself.

I ask that you or your designee provide a written response to me by October 20, indicating whether or not your unit concurs with the recommendation, and (if so) detailing your plans and timeline for implementing the recommendation.

If F&S disagrees with any aspects of the recommendation, or if F&S cannot implement the recommendation for budgetary reasons, I ask that this be explained in your response.

Thanks very much in advance for your consideration of this recommendation!

Sincerely,

Benjamin J. McCall

B. O. Mak

Chair, Illinois Climate Action Plan Working Group